
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,    
 

St. Matthew's Fall Festival will be held on the parish grounds on Sunday, September 17th.  

Each year the school sponsors the "Pick-a-Package" booth.  Each student is asked to bring 

a WRAPPED gift for a specific age group.  The class groups are as follows: 

 

K3 & K4: Age 3-5 boy or girl    Daycare: Baby/toddler 

 

K5 & Gr. 1: Age 6-10 girl    Gr. 2 & 3: Age 6-10 boy  

 

Gr. 4 & 5: Age 11-15 girl    Gr. 6 – 8:  Age 11-13 boy 

  

Please LABEL AND WRAP your packages and send them to the school office on or before 

September 13th.  If you wish to send more than one gift per student, that's great!  That’s 

more profit for the parish! 

 

Your gifts should range in price from $2.00 to $4.00. 

 

Thanks so much for your support of our parish's biggest fundraiser! 

 

 

St. Matthew School Office 


